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Love’s Farm Big Lunch 

 
Every year we host a Love’s Farm Big Lunch. 

It’s a lovely family event. Bring a picnic and 

enjoy the games and dancing. We meet by 

the Indian Encampment play area. Sunday 6 

September. 

 

Scarecrow festival 
Back by popular demand, our 

scarecrow festival starts two 

weeks before our Big Lunch. 

Before then, get your thinking 

cap on and think of a design for 

this year’s scarecrow. We 

desperately need a supplier for 

lots of straw. If you know 

somewhere we can get lots of 

bags of straw, get in touch.  
 

Massive Yard Sale 

A big thank you to everyone who joined the 

Love’s Farm Massive Yard Sale. We had 

over 70 stalls participating and we are 

hearing that you want another next year! 

 

Committee meetings 2015 
Our committee meetings are currently held at 

Tesco’s, Barford Road. Future dates for your 

diary - 16 September and 18 November. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Love’s Farm Dog walks 
The Love’s Farm dog walks are going 

tremendously well. Meet at the Stone Hill 

Bridge at 9:30. Dates for your diary: 

 2 August 

 6 September 

 4 October 

 

Join our SMART days 
Thank you to all of our volunteers joining our 

SMART days to SMARTen up Love’s Farm. 

Open to all. Future dates: 

 29 August 

 3 October  

 7 November  

 

 



 

July 2015                www.ourlovesfarm.co.uk/ 

 

 
 

Electronic newsletter  
Have you signed up to our electronic 

newsletter? We alternative between a paper 

version and electronic version. Don’t miss out 

on the latest news, sign up to our website to 

receive the electronic newsletter 

 

Love's Farm House 

 
Have you seen the Love’s Farm House 

recently? It looks amazing. Don’t forget to 

contact ben.pitt@ourlovesfarm.co.uk if you 

would like to make a booking or volunteer 

some time to help the Love’s Farm House 

team of volunteers.  

Monthly Quiz 
Join our monthly quiz on the last Friday of the 

month at the St Neots Football Club. 

Maximum team of 6 people, £1 per person. 

Bring your own drinks and snacks. Check our 

website for details of the next quiz.  

.  

Round House School Rated 

Good by Ofsted 
The Round House 

Primary Academy has 

recently been inspected 

by Ofsted and has been 

rated Good for overall 

effectiveness. It was 

also deemed to be Good in five key areas: 

leadership and management, behaviour and 

safety of pupils, quality of teaching, 

achievement of pupils, early years provision. 

LFCA would like to congratulate the Head 

Teacher Mrs Bryden, all the staff, Governors 

and children of the Round House School for 

this well-deserved result.  
 

Are you female, aged 10-14? 

Would you like the chance to 

have fun and meet new friends? 

In September, we are opening a 

new Guide unit on Love’s Farm 

and would like you to join us. We also want to 

open a Rainbow unit (ages 5-7) but need 

volunteer leaders. If you'd like to find out 

more, please email  

guides@lovesfarmguiding.org.uk 
 

Pre-School news 
The pre-school Learning Alliance has been 

awarded the contract to manage the new pre-

school within Love’s Farm House. They are 

planning to open after the October half term. 

 

Contact the editor 
Keela Shackell-Smith, Secretary/ Newsletter  

keela.shackell@ourlovesfarm.co.uk .   
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